
 
I am a fellow Vermont woman who respects you and your appointment as 
committee assistant. Please know that I appreciate that you are in a difficult 
situation and whatever your views, I honor you. 
 
I feel as a Vermont woman and historian that this bill is one of the most difficult 
and important our state may ever face. We are currently alive and living at a time 
in history that is pivotal for human rights of the most helpless humans of all: 
those who can not speak for themselves and are helpless to run or hide. These 
are the unborn children whom I consider equals in this time and country when 
and where the rights of all should be honored. 
 
Please know that I unequivocally oppose Bill H-57; please also know that you 
may call me or email me at any time to further discuss. You or others concerned 
may reply or call me at 802.343.4303. 
 
Thank you so much for reading my email. 
 
Respectfully, 
~Marisa Hamilton of Lincoln Vermont: Registered Voter. 
 
 
 


